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The Special Board Meeting was called to order by President Montague at 5:30pm 
on Thursday, August 15, 2019 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. The 
meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. Board 
members present:  Tim Horton, Sean Kevin, Gary Kernodle, Randy McHugh, and 
Roberta Montague.   
  
Trees to be cut down along bike path by the school 
 
A Kernodle/McHugh motion carried on a voice vote to approve Dan the Tree Man 
to cut down 3 trees and remove the stumps for $800 to be completed before 
school starts. 
 
Discussion on the Garbage/Recycling Bids 
The board discussed all the bids received in detail.  Representative with 
Badgerland was present at the meeting and answered some of the board’s 
questions.  The board will be making a decision at the September 3rd board 
meeting. 
 
Adjourn 
A McHugh/Kernodle motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Special Village 
Board meeting at 6:14 pm. 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted:  08/20/2019 


